
NOTICE OF PEST CONTROL TREATMENT 
OR SERVICE 

 
Date(s) of planned Treatment pest management service calls for 
the Brackett Independent School District / All Campuses will be 
Thursday, July 20, 2017. 

 
Brackett ISD conducts regular pest management inspections and 
service.  These service calls may include inspections, pest exclusion, 
use of mechanical pest control devices, and occasional bait, dust, 
and pesticide spray applications. 

 
Extenuating Circumstances may require unplanned treatments. 
To confirm treatment dates, please call the contact listed below: 

 
For more information call or contact: 

 
District IPM Coordinator: 

 
 
 

Licensed Pest Control Contractor: 
 

Gold Star Exterminators, Commercial Pest Control 
gext@bizstx.rr.com 

 
National Pesticide Information Center 

1-800-858-7378 
http://npic.orst.edu  

 
A Consumer Information Sheet may be obtained from the IPM 
Coordinator. 

 
Pest Control applicators are licensed by the TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE  

Structural Pest Control Service 
P.O. BOX 12847, AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711-2847 

Phone: (512) 305-8250 or 866-918-4481   Fax:  888-232-2567 

http://npic.orst.edu/

